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From: Forestry | GFM <forestry@gfm.nz>
Sent: Friday, 17 May 2024 1:33 pm
To: Michelle Higgie
Subject: Submission for long term plan

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization. Block sender 

Hi Michelle  
I would like to put my name down to give a verbal submission on the targeted or diƯerential rate for forestry 
please. 
I completed a submission online but I am not sure it has worked. 
I am the managing director of GFM, a Te Kuiti based contractor and forest manager. I have over 5 years experience 
managing Greenplan  forests, 15 years building forestry infrastructure and harvesting locally, as well as being the 
Greenplan forest manager and a contractor in harvesting operations down Mapara south Rd. we are a local 
employer  
The basis of my submission is around serious discussion of a sustainable long-term solution, a truthful discussion 
around the value for money that we are seeing form the current maintenance contractors and the suitability of 
them to maintain a road to suitable standard. 
Thanks 

Cam Kendrick 
Managing Director 
GFM LTD 
57 Te Kumi Road    |   PO Box 24    |   Te Kuiti 3941    |   New Zealand 

P: 021 148 8890    e | forestry@greenplan.co.nz or cam.kendrick@greenplan.co.nz | 
This email contains confidential information.  If you have received this email in error, please delete it immediately.  The opinions expressed in this email are those of the author and not necessarily those of Greenplan Forestry
Limited. 

GFM LTD is not authorised to provide financial advice. We recommend that you seek advice from an authorised financial adviser
nature.        
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